
 

 

 

 
ATTENTION ALL RIDERS 

 
Dear Riders, 

WELCOME TO THE 2025 ENDUROGP SEASON! 
 
The Official Photo shoot will take place on Friday, 4th of April, immediately following your 
Administrative Control, which begins at 9:00 in the morning. 
 
We kindly request all riders from all classes to come dressed in full riding gear:  
 

Race clothing, Helmet, Goggles, Gloves, Boots and Cap 
 

Open Senior 
Open 4S 
Open 2S 
Women 

Junior Women 
Enduro Youth 

Junior2 
Junior1 
Enduro3 
Enduro2 
Enduro1 

 
You will be photographed in the exact running order of the Administrative Control. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

  
Alexandra Castelo | Prime Stadium Communication & Sustainability Manager 

📧📧 alexandra.castelo@primestadium.com | 📱📱+351 919 668 718 

 
FRIDAY | APRIL 4th          OFFICIAL PHOTO SHOOT                        ALL CLASSES         
 


